
 

 

 

 
 

 THE UNION SUGAR ESTATES COMPANY LIMITED 
 

Communiqué 
 

The Board of Directors of The Union Sugar Estates Company Limited hereby 
informs its shareholders and the public at large that the Company has been 
granted an extension until 30 April 2025 for the submission of its audited 
financial statements for the financial year ended 31 December 2024 with the 
relevant regulatory authorities. 
 
This deferral has arisen due to some administrative delays in finalising the 
above-mentioned financial statements. 
 
The Directors anticipate that the audited financial statements will be 
submitted not later than 30 April 2025. 
 
By order of the Board  

Omnicane Management & Consultancy Limited 
Managers and Secretaries 
 
Date:  28 March 2025 
 
This Communiqué is issued pursuant to DEM Rule 21 
 
The Board of Directors of The Union Sugar Estates Company Limited 
accepts full responsibility for the information contained in this Communiqué 

 


